
 

 

Cary Cross Trailers 
 

Thursday evenings in the First United Methodist Church Cary Fellowship Hall 

 

Rounds 6:00 pm with Ken Birkett 

Plus Workshop 7:00 pm with Vance McDaniel 

Club Dance 7:30 - 9:30 

 

The Cary Cross Trailers graduated two new couples this quarter. The couples took full advantage of all the 

wonderful dancing opportunities at the North Carolina State Convention in August and were even seen in the hot 

hash hall! Many thanks to Christopher and Ri-Shea Schlitter for getting the couples to plus level dancing. 

 

In September we hosted our 5th annual Fall Festival at the beautiful Resurrection Lutheran Church. Jerry Biggerstaff 

did an excellent job as caller for the afternoon advanced and challenge tips and evening mainstream dance with 

announced plus tips. Jim & Priscilla Adcock provided our afternoon round dance workshop, early rounds, and 

evening rounds. It was wonderful to see so many dancers come and support our special dance. The club provided a 

bountiful spread of homemade goodies. Plans have already started for our 2017 Fall Festival. Save the date: 

September 16, 2017 with Bill Harrison on squares and Christina Eum on rounds! 

 

 

 

On Saturday, October 1, 40+ of our club members attended the 50th Anniversary Celebration of Calling for our very 

own Vance and Sheila McDaniel. They graciously hosted a wonderful dinner and dance with 240 guests at the 

Recreation Center in Knightdale. Many of our club members arrived early to help set up and stayed late to help 

clean up and provided desserts. Vance and Sheila shared his memorabilia display, slideshow, and photo albums. 

Area callers provided a great dance after we were stuffed to the brim with steak, chicken cordon blue, vegetables, 

potato salad and other salads plus 3 tables full of desserts. It was a wonderful celebration! 


